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I have just joined the all ladies team, Car 17/Rhino Rouge, which will be charging for the 6th year running in the annual Rhino Charge (http://www.rhinocharge.co.ke). The competition is organized by Rhino Ark to raise money for 400 kms of electric fence around the Aberdare Conservation Area. This mountainous region is the main water catchment area that more than 4 million people are dependent upon today. The fence successfully protects the elephants, rhino and buffalo from conflict with local subsistence farmers along the boundary. It is important to preserve this tremendously valuable resource and so the fence is the solution. Each year another section of the fence is completed using the money raised from the Rhino Charge.

When - 31st May 2009
       

Where – We don’t know exactly but is apparently near Mogotio off the Nakuru to Baringo Road. We meet at N 00 00’ 000 E 035 57’ 50.9 for instructions. It likely to be extremely hot, thorny this year.

My role - I will be running ahead of the car to try to find a route through the bush. We have to get to all 13 checkpoints covering as short a distance as possible and in minimal time. There are no roads to follow, so we must just make our own way. I hope there are not any Acheulean handaxes on route or we will have a real problem! 
I would greatly appreciate YOUR HELP in supporting Car no 17. Any funds we raise will assist RhinoArk in building the fence and protecting this exceptional and important conservation area. 

Please let me know if you do send a small contribution so I can write and let you know how we did and tell you the stories from the day. My email is louiseleakey@gmail.com

Learn more about the Aberdare Conservation Area by visiting www.rhinoark.org
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ABOUT CAR NO 17

Car 17 has raised over 9 Million Kenya Shillings over the last 5 years –US $111,000
Our average result is 12th out of 55-60 cars – not bad for an all girls team!!!!
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To help us raise funds online, simply go to our Justgiving & Firstgiving sites
 www.justgiving.com/car17rhinocharge for those in the UK and abroad
 
or

 www.firstgiving.com/car17rhinocharge for those of you in the United States and Canada

or
 
you could send a cheque made payable to “Rhino Ark” – with Car 17 written on the back of  the cheque  (Tanya Carr-Hartley, PO Box 15565-00503, Nairobi.  Kenya)
 We are also on Facebook.

…. Every little amount is gratefully received….

A Big THANK YOU for supporting us, Car 17/Rhino Rouge in the 2009 Rhino Charge.
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